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Creation Care registration form

Name:

Age: School grade completed (if applicable)

Parent/Guardian Name:

Address:

Phone:

Email:

Names of other people authorized to pick child up:

Additional emergency contact numbers:

Allergies or special concerns:

We will take photos during the Creation Care camp, but the pictures will only be used within the church. No
photos will be posted online or shared with others. The photos taken may be used in a slide show on the final

day of camp and put on the church bulletin board. No names will be used to identify a child. Please let us
know if you have concerns about this use of photos.

Signature of parent/guardian

Please save this form to your computer and email it to susan@fccb.net.
You can also print the form and return to First Congregational Church, 2401 Cornwall Ave., Bellingham WA 98225



Information Sheet:

Parents or guardians are welcome to observe and participate with children.

At FCCB, we will observe safety protocols to guard against the spread of COVID. We ask that all participants
wear masks while indoors. Kid sized and adult sized masks will be available, but feel free to bring your own
mask.

In addition to bringing your own mask, please bring a water bottle with your name on it. We’ll have plenty of
cold water available to refill water bottles.

Please wear comfortable clothes that you are willing to get dirty. We are planning lots of hands-on activities
and some may be messy.

Pickup time is 12 noon at FCCB, except Wednesday, when pickup will be at Broadway Park.

On Wednesday, August 17, staff from the Bellingham Parks Department will work with us on a Park
Stewardship program at Broadway Park. This includes clearing out invasive species.

Please have your children wear long pants and closed toe shoes that day. Long sleeves and sunscreen may
also be helpful. On Wednesday only, please pick up children at Broadway Park at noon. Nancy and David
Fayram’s house will serve as our command center that day. Their address is 2604 South Park Dr Bellingham,
WA 98225. All the other days pick up will be at FCCB.

On Thursday, staff from the Humane Society will bring animals to visit. Please let us know if your child has any
allergies or fears related to animals.

Thank you for your interest in caring for creation! We are excited about the program!
For more information, contact Susan Huffman: susan@fccb.net.

Please save this form to your computer and email it to susan@fccb.net.
You can also print the form and return to First Congregational Church, 2401 Cornwall Ave., Bellingham WA 98225
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